
HKUST Athlete at the  

FISAC-IRSF World Rope Skipping Championships 2018  
Zoe SO, one of the HKUST Sports Scholarships recipients, represented Hong Kong to join the World Rope Skipping 
Championships 2018 from 24 July to 2 August in Shanghai. There were more than 1000 athletes from 18 countries 
including representatives from Australia, Brazil, Canada, Germany, Hong Kong, Iran, Japan, Russia and etc. joining the 
Championships.   

 
Zoe joined the team relay event in Open Group and won the 2nd runner-up in Single Rope Speed Relay. 
Congratulations to Zoe! 

 
        

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 HKUST Rope Skipping Team 
10 August 2018 

Zoe (second from the left) with her team. 

Zoe (second from the right) achieves third place in Single Rope Speed Relay. 

Zoe participates in the Double Dutch Speed Relay. 

All the teams join the Opening Ceremony. 

Sports is always the best way to make friends! 


